



**NIA Quality Working Group**

*Wednesday 24 January – Gillbanks, 11 York Street, Manchester*

'The nuclear supply chain and licensees working to deliver (common) industry improvements'

<b>Registration and coffee</b>	<b>09.00 – 09.30</b>
<b>Welcome (Run through agenda)</b> David Parkinson, Vice Chair of NIA Quality Group	<b>9.30 – 9.45</b>
<b>ONR update</b> Stuart Allen	<b>09.45 – 10.15</b>
<b>AWE update</b> Ray Sygrove	<b>10.15 – 10.45</b>
<b>ISO 19443 Adoption</b>	<b>10.45 – 11.15</b>
<b>Coffee break</b>	<b>11.15 – 11.45</b>
<b>SDF update</b> Alan Grogan	<b>11.45 – 12.30</b>
<b>NucSIG update</b> Richard Hibbert (Virtually)	<b>12.30 – 13.00</b>
<b>Lunch</b>	<b>13.00 – 14.00</b>
<b>Open up the room to discuss how the NIA Quality Group can work with these subgroups moving forward?</b>	<b>14.00 – 14-30</b>
<b>Open up room to discuss a couple of “asks” from the SDF group.</b>  <ol style="list-style-type: none"> <li>1. Are we able to get some representation on these sub groups, where it is appropriate, from the NIA Group to give some direct input to what they are looking to develop?</li> <li>2. Feedback from NIA Group members re a couple of SDF Group actions: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Feedback on whether any of our member organisations would have a problem with a clause around “ONR right of access” to supply organisations being included in contract T&amp;Cs by SLC organisations?</li> </ul> </li> </ol>	<b>14.30 – 15.00</b>

<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Feedback from group members on whether or not F4N has been used, either by them, or by their supply chain, and if / how that programme has helped?</li></ul>	
<b>Wrap up and close</b>	<b>15.00 – 15.15</b>